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The Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development o...“’-a
Dislocated Worker Unit
PO Box 7972

Madison, WI 53707

Re: Notice Pursuant to the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act

Dear Members of the Wisconsin Dislocated Worker Unit,

Multi-Color Corporation plans to permanently close its Green Bay facility located at
1836 Sal Street, Green Bay Wisconsin, which will ultimately result in the permanent termination
of employment of all of the employees at the facility. While no exact date has yet been
determined for the permanent facility closure, we expect that it will occur between December 16,
2019 and December 31, 2019.

I'have enclosed a list of the job titles of positions to be affected by the permanent facility
closure, as well as the number of affected employees within each position. None of these
employees are covered by a collective bargaining agreement or otherwise represented by a union.

Multi-Color has notified all affected employees that their employment with Multi-Color
will permanently terminate and all employees were notified of the effective date of their
termination. The notices to employees were hand-delivered.

If'you have any questions about the above information, please contact me directly at

(513) 688-2627.
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Sonia Villines
Sr. Director Human Resources, Americas




